
 

 

  
        3/2/2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Senate Committee on Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs: 
 
    
I am writing to you to OPPOSE THREE BILLS: 
 
SB 500 - Turkey and Deer Hunting - Sundays,  
SB 312 – Deer and Bow Season – Sunday Hunting 
SB 243 -  Sunday Hunting – Migratory Game Birds 
 
 
As an avid outdoors person, and resident of Talbot County, who enjoys riding my 
horse, bird watching, and just taking a walk with my dogs, I am asking you to 
please give us back our safe Sundays. I realize that hunting and hunting licenses 
are crucial for conservation funding, but we are only asking for one day a week to 
be able to enjoy the woods safely. Allowing hunting on private property, and not 
public is tricky, because bullets know no boundaries. It is a proven fact that being 
in nature provides countless health benefits. Please allow those of us that do not 
hunt, but do pay our taxes, the right to enjoy these benefits in a safe way on Sun-
days. 
 
Thank you for consideration, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anne Walker 
 
4659 Bachelors Point Rd 
Oxford (Talbot County), Maryland 
21654 
 
aywwalker@gmail.com 
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